
 

 
 
 

 
                     

  
 

The Prix Solo artmonte-carlo - F.P.Journe awarded to the gallery Nathalie 
Obadia, for the artwork “Oiseaux du paradis” by Guillaume Leblon 

 
Monte Carlo, July 15, 2021 - Partner of artgenève 
since 2014, F.P.Journe pursues its commitment in 
the Art world by partnering with artmonte-carlo, the 
salon of contemporary Art, under the High Patronage 
of his H.S.H. the Prince Albert II of Monaco. 
 
This fifth edition takes place at the Grimaldi Forum in 
Monaco from 15 to 17 July, 2021. During this event, 
visitors will have the opportunity to discover the world 
of the F.P.Journe brand through its lounge located in 
the Espace Diaghilev of the Grimaldi Forum. 
 
 
The Prix Solo artmonte-carlo - F.P.Journe rewards the best monographic exhibition of an artist presented 
by one of the participating galleries. This Prize allows the purchase by F.P.Journe of a work by the artist 
that will be donated to the NMNM, Nouveau Musée National de Monaco.  
The jury of the Prix Solo artmonte-carlo - F.P.Journe composed of three major figures of the international 
Art scene, Clément Minighetti (Musée d'Art Moderne Grand-Duc Jean), Björn Dahlström and Célia 
Bernasconi (Nouveau Musée National de Monaco) awarded the prize today to the gallery Nathalie Obadia 
for the Solo Show of Guillaume Leblon, “Oiseaux du paradis”. The gallery, leader in the contemporary art, 
will open soon a new address on Faubourg Saint-Honoré in Paris, close to the F.P.Journe Boutique. 

François-Paul Journe, Thomas Hug and the members of Jury awarding the Prix Solo artmonte-carlo - F.P.Journe to the gallery  
N. Obadia. / The artwork “Birds of Paradise” by Guillaume Leblon. © Gremaud Julien for artmonte-carlo 2021/ The gallery N. Obadia 
 

 

About artmonte-carlo  
This year, the organization proposed a selection of 26 prestigious contemporary galleries from all over the 
world. This event, which began with artgenève, has continued to grow thanks to a selection of 
contemporary artists. Present since 2016 in Monte-Carlo, the event brings together both professionals and 
art lovers. The next edition will take place in April 2022. 
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Press Office: lnotari@fpjourne.com Tel: + 41-22 322 09 02 
 

W W W . F P J O U R N E . C O M   

 

mailto:lnotari@fpjourne.com

